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Mark Tabry via Board Members (board@peninsulaires.groupanizer.com)To:you + 1 more Details
We currently have three regular guests, one who is a candidate, and two who are planning on auditioning very soon:
Brian Healy (candidate)
Vu Ngo
Ethan Frahm

Brian has only officially been a candidate for two weeks, but attended regularly during the vocal clinic and recently decided to join our chorus when his internship was extended through December. I recommend we vote on his membership at this month's board meeting.

I need to get Ethan set up with a Groupanizer account (I forgot to do this last Thursday), so I've reached out to Jerry to for his contact info. As Ethan is a minor, should he join our chapter, the chapter leaders will need to complete Youth Protection Training.


-Mark

